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PROCLAMATION 
 

 
May 31 – June 8 is Pride Week 

 
 
I, Steve Ferguson, Mayor of The Corporation of the County of Prince Edward, do 
hereby proclaim the week of May 31 – June 8, 2019 as “Pride Week” in the 
County of Prince Edward. We acknowledge Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, 
Transgender, Intersex and Two-Spirited people are, and have been, part of the 
diversity and history of Prince Edward County, and so I encourage all citizens to 
celebrate our community accordingly. 
 
 

 
DATED at Picton this 24th day of April, 2019 

Mayor Steve Ferguson 
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